
What’s on? 

   

Harvest 

Tomorrow and Friday we are asking any families that are able to do so, to bring a harvest gift into 

school to support the work of Besom.  Besom welcome tins, jars and packets of dried foods, but will 

also take personal hygiene products.  We look forward to sharing with you news of our harvest offering. 

Book Fair 

Don’t forget to pop into our travelling book fair to choose some books for your children, or maybe 

some early shopping for the festive season….?!!! 

Our book fair will be open tomorrow (Thursday) in the library both before and after school.  You can 

also visit on Monday 2nd October after school and Tuesday 3rd October before school.  Access to the 

library is via the door off the AstroTurf at the back of the school. 

Flu vaccination 

Please don’t forget to sign your child up for the flu vaccinations that will be taking place in school 

next week. (Wednesday 4th October) 

To sign up please go to https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu and use the code 

OX141840.  Vaccination helps protect everyone and is quick and painless for your child. 

https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu


     

   

 

St Mary’s Cogges 

Please join the congregation of St Mary’s Cogges 

this Sunday as they celebrate Harvest. 

There are services to suit the whole family.  To 

find out more, please go to their website - 

https://coggesparish.com/ 

St Mary’s will also be collecting for Besom. 

Besom provides life changing support to many 

families in our local community, to find out more 

look at their website - 

https://www.thebesomnetwork.org/  

Loving, learning 
and flourishing in 

community 
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